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Dear Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Janice Vance and I 
live in Kennebunk. I am in favor of this bill because it’s a way to limit the risk from a 
shooter killing or wounding large numbers of innocent people. I hope we as a state 
learned a lesson from the Lewiston murders. States with limits have far lower gun 
deaths. While such devices may be used for “sport shooting” in addition to 
well-planned mass killings, I would like to see a way for these to be offered for 
purchase only at participating shooting ranges, so they could be used, and accounted 
for, in those locations only. Thank you. 


